
 

This week’s attendance is: 93.45% 
   

NEWLANDS 
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15th March 24             Week 3 Spring Term 2 

MESSAGE FROM FARZANA 

Thank you to everyone who came in for our Mother’s day 
event last week, it was wonderful to see so many of you in 
school! We enjoyed celebrating success with the special people 
in our children’s families. 
This week has been Science Week and the children have been involved with 
investigating scientific concepts as well as meeting a variety of creatures 
great and small! 
Behind the scenes, we are writing your child’s end of term progress report 
therefore there will not be an Earwig observation for this week as a result. 
The end of term reports will be sent home on Thursday 28 March. 
If you have any questions or would like to get in touch, you can always ring 
the school on 0161 655 0220 or email the school office 
(office@newlands.rochdale.sch.uk). 

Kind regards from Farzana. 

 

 

 

THIS WEEKS 

 SUPERSTAR 

AWARDS 

 

 Alfie S- Blue 

 Charlie - Indigo 

 Kirk—Indigo 

 River - Violet 

 Reece—Violet 

 Alexander- Silver 

  Henry- Pink 

 Alexis—Pink 
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Our topic this half 
term is: 

EYFS & KS1—  

People I Know 

KS2—People From 
the Recent Past 

OUR LEARNING 
This week has been Science Week. It has been a really busy week with 

lots of investigating, experimenting and exploring. Each class conduct-

ed their own science experiments, and then shared them with other 

classes around school. At the beginning of the week we had a visit 

from ZooLab, who brought some interesting animals and creatures 

for us to see.  
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OUR LEARNING 
Last week in school we held our Mothers Day Celebration 
event. It was so lovely to see so many special guests join 
us throughout the day. 

All the children in school took part in lots of Mothers Day 
themed activities, such as card making. Many spent time 
with our visitors completing art activities in the hall,  
playing games in the courtyard, and enjoying           
refreshments in our entrance area. 
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Don’t forget to 
check the school 

website / Youtube 
channel for videos 
of how to  sign our 
Sign of the Week!  

SIGN OF THE WEEK 
This week we have been using these symbols and learning the signs 
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CHILD & FAMILY SUPPORT 
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EASTER ACTIVITIES 

If you are in receipt of free school meals you will have been emailed 
your HAF vouchers via Holiday Activities.  

Please do look out for these vouchers and make use of them for 
some free childcare sessions over the Easter break.  

There are still places available at a number of holiday activities,   
including those listed below, which all cater for children with SEND: 

 Redwood school; both Middleton and Rochdale sites 

 The Nursery; SEND childcare, Rochdale Town Centre 

 Eliza Says; both Littleborough and Milnrow sites 



 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Communication with school 
We welcome an open and transparent relationship with our parents/carers. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact school directly to discuss. Please note that social media is not an appropriate 
way to express concerns about school as we have no method to respond and discuss/address any issues 
you may have.  

School phone number: 0161 655 0220 

School email: office@newlands.rochdale.sch.uk 

Class dojo message to your child’s teacher  

Reminders 
 We would really appreciate your feedback—please complete a parent survey on our website  

https://www.newlands.rochdale.sch.uk/our-families/parent-view 

 We are a non-smoking site. Can we please remind all our parents and carers  that smoking or  

        vaping is not permitted on site, even in your own vehicles. Thankyou 

 Please don’t forget to check your child's Earwig observations each week 

 Our class email addresses are no longer in use. If you need to contact your child's class, please do 
this via class dojo 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Tuesday 19th March—Parent & Child Yoga 1.45-2.45pm. Please see class Dojo for more information 

 Thursday 28th March—school closes for Easter at the usual time of 3.10pm. We re-open on Monday 
15th April 
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